
 

 

 

 

WORK INFORMATION: Reopening of Clarendon Street, Quyon 

 

 

 

WORK INFORMATION: Reopening of Clarendon Street, Quyon 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

July 7, 2020 – 10:00 a.m. 

 

What you should know: 
• Clarendon Street will fully reopen to traffic as of 3:30 pm today, Tuesday, July 7, 2020. 

• Work on a culvert replacement is almost complete. 

• Flag men will be on site to ensure local traffic flow as needed until the work is fully completed. 

• For the safety of road users and workers, it is essential to respect the signs in place. 

 

Where to inquire : 
 The Municipality of Pontiac Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com ; 
 The Municipality of Pontiac Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun%20/

